
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning students and staff!  Today is Monday, November 30, 2015.   

 

 

  Lunch today will be Chili, Carrots/Celery/and Cheese, and Fruit!! 

 

1.   Good luck tonight to the 7th and 8th grade basketball boys as they will be traveling 

to Springfield to play the Little Flower School and the bus will be leaving at 4:45 

 

2.   The Middle School Winter Dance is this Saturday, December 5th from 6:30-

8:30 pm.  Cost of admittance will be $2, OR $1 if you also bring a canned good 

for donating.  Only those students in good standing both academically and with 

behavior will be allowed to attend. Further information will be announced later 

this week. 

 

3.   The yearbook staff meeting for today (Monday) has been cancelled.   

 

4.   There will not be a Scholastic Bowl match today but there will be on next 

Monday, December 7th at 4:30. 

 

 

 

 

 

              Will the following students please come to the office after the pledge:   

  

 

 

Expectations! 

Arrival and Departure from School.  When arriving from school, please enter the 

building in an orderly fashion, walk, and do not disturb others.  Hold the door for 

others, remove your hats, and respect the crossing guard and superviors. Enter the 

gym or go to breakfast.  Walk to your destination and remember you cannot go to 

your locker without permission. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the following students:  On November 27th happy late 

birthday to Tyler Gustafson and Gabe Huddleston.  Please stop by the office 

sometime today for a treat! 

 

 

 



Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


